Queen's Park

Room 359, Main Legislative Building Queen's Park, Toronto, ON, M7A 1A5 Tel: 416-325-6908 | Fax: 416-325-7030 email: psattler-qp@ndp.on.ca



Constituency Office

240 Commissioners Rd W, Unit 106 London, ON, N6J 1Y1 Tel: 519-657-3120 | Fax : 519-657-0368 email: psattler-co@ndp.on.ca

Peggy Sattler MPP

London West

November 30, 2018

Dear Mayor Holder and City of London Councillors,

As MPP for London West, I offer my warmest congratulations on the inaugural meeting of the new London City Council, and my sincere appreciation for your willingness to serve our community.

This historic election singles out London as a leader in municipal democracy as the first Canadian city to use ranked ballots. All of you are part of that history, and you assume the responsibilities of office with the full confidence of your constituents behind you. It is an honour and privilege to be the voices for those you represent.

Since I was first elected as MPP in 2013, it has been a pleasure for me to work closely with the councillors in my riding and across the city, on issues that impact both provincial and municipal levels of government. I look forward to continuing and strengthening that productive relationship, as we work together to ensure that provincial policies reflect and respond to the identified needs of our city.

I welcome opportunities to further your advocacy and input into provincial decision-making, and to bring the concerns of our community to Queen's Park. Through our shared efforts, we can create a community that enables all Londoners to thrive.

Once again, please accept my best wishes on this special occasion.

Sincerely,

Peggy Sattler, MPP

Peggy Sattler

London West